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FALL PREVENTION CONFERENCE UPDATE

G. Kavanagh and H. Stone discussed the Fall Prevention Conference held on September 27, 2018 in Orillia.
Ms. Kavanagh and Ms. Stone noted that the case studies and scenarios presented at the conference were
interesting.

File #: TMP-23079, Version: 1

City of Barrie Printed on 4/7/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

